
 

YORKSHIRE WATER SERVICES LIMITED 

Yorkshire Water Services Limited today announces the passing of a STID proposal dated 10 August 

2012, following the receipt of votes in favour of such STID Proposal from the Majority Creditors. The 

amendments authorised by the STID Proposal will take effect from the date of entry into the 

amending documents (expected to be on or around 26 September 2012) and will affect all 

outstanding Class A, Class B and Participating YWSF Bonds. 

 

For further information in relation to the Bonds please contact: 

YORKSHIRE WATER SERVICES LIMITED 

Western House 

Halifax Road 

Bradford 

West Yorkshire BD6 2SZ 

Attention: Adrian Hunt, Group Treasurer 

Tel: +44 1274 804 128 

Email: adrian.hunt@yorkshirewater.co.uk 

 


